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*Billing System
* Reminders

¥ Exciting News: New Billing System Coming Soon! ¢!
We’re upgrading our billing system to improve efficiency and provide more convenience for
you! With this update, you’ll soon be able to:

@ BILLING SYSTEM UPDATE

View your full billing history online — no more searching for past invoices!
Sign up for ACH draft auto-pay — hassle-free monthly payments.

Stay tuned for more details as we roll out these improvements. We appreciate your support
as we make billing easier and more efficient for everyone!

REMINDERS

®© No Parking on Meters ©
To ensure uninterrupted maintenance, repairs, and monthly readings, please do not park on
or over meters.

Repeated parking on meters can cause damage to the meter or box. Customers are
responsible for the cost of replacing damaged equipment.

& Use Water Wisely - Dry Weather Ahead! 6

With drier weather approaching, please be mindful of water use. Lawns typically need just 1
inch of water per week, including rainfall. Watering deeply but less often encourages strong
roots and helps conserve water. Every drop counts—thank you for doing your part!

Thank you for your cooperation!
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